On September 19th, the following question was received from Board Chairman Tom Lynch regarding Board Item CP3 - Approval of Continuing Contract for Architectural

Question:  Give me specific results on each for success and total cost and ALL changes.

Response:  This Board Item refers to continuing service contracts.  The assignments, including all changes, which were given to the three firms that were used under this contract last year are indicated on the attachment.  All firms have either successfully completed their assignments or are still working on them.  Harvard Jolly is new to the District and the last project performed by Acai was Pahokee Elementary back in 1997.  All four firms being proposed for this new contract were evaluated and recommended by a selection committee consisting of design and construction professionals who are familiar with the work performed by these firms.  

